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Dear Prosecutor General,

I am writing to urge you to ensure the immediate release of Mark Kislitsyn, who is being held in the penal colony IK-9 in Novosibirsk (Western Siberia).

Mark Kislitsyn is a human rights activist who in December 2023 was sentenced to 12 years in a penal colony on charges of high treason (Article 275 of the Russian Criminal Code) after donating 865 rubles to Ukraine’s National Bank. His actions were motivated solely by humanitarian reasons. He is a committed pacifist who strongly opposes any violence, and he has stated that he did not know that the bank account he transferred money to had been opened in order to finance Ukraine’s Armed Forces. 

There is no evidence that his actions posed any real threat to national security or Russian society. Mark Kislitsyn's persecution is politically motivated and must be halted. In the penal colony, Mark is subjected to pressure from the prison authorities. He is regularly and arbitrarily placed in a punishment cell and subjected to other ill-treatment.

I strongly urge you to review this case and take all steps to quash Mark Kislitsyn’s conviction and ensure his immediate release. While he is in prison, he must be protected from harassment, torture and other ill-treatment, and his treatment in detention should comply with international human rights standards.

Yours sincerely,

